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THE BASINGSTOKE AND DEANE BOROUGH COUNCIL (TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE) 

(VARIOUS ROADS NO. 9) ORDER 2016 

Notice is hereby given that Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council pursuant to arrangements made 
under Section 101 of the Local Government Act 1972 with Hampshire County Council in exercise of the 
powers of the said County Council and in exercise of the powers under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 (“the Act”), and of all other enabling powers, proposes to make the following 
Order:- 

Reason for Order: The Council are satisfied that traffic on the roads listed below should be restricted or 
prohibited because works are being or are proposed to be executed on or near the road.  
Effect of Order:  All traffic will be prohibited from travelling along the following roads, as directed by 
traffic signs.  The closure is to allow for highway maintenance works to be carried out.  

1. Puttenham Road, Chineham – Full length (Cul-de-Sac) 

2. Wall Lane, Silchester – Full length 

3. Church Road, Mortimor West End – between Wall Lane and West End Road 

4. Winston Avenue, Tadley – between Forrest Lane and Fairlawn Road 

5. Vinns Lane, Overton – Full length (Cul-de-sac) 

6. Woodlands Road, Baughurst (Outside No. 52) 

7. West Street, Tadley (Outside No. 55) 

8. Hydes Platt, North Sydmonton (Outside Hope Cottage) 

Duration of Order: The order will come into effect on 17 October 2016 for 1 Year. (Notwithstanding 

the above it is expected each road closure will be for 3 days only (advance warning signs will be 

displayed)  

Alternative Route:  
1. Cul-de-Sac so no diversion available 
2. Church Lane, Holly Lane, Bramley Road, Wall Lane 
3. Wall Lane, Kings Road, Soke Road, Reading Road, Welshmans Road 
4. Fairlawn Road, A340 Main Road, Winton Road 
5. Cul-de-Sac so no diversion available 
6. Heath End Road, Brimpton Road, Woodlands Road 
7. Pamber Heath Road, Silchester Road, Tadley Common Road, West Street 
8. White Hill, Cowhouse Lane, Adbury Road, Ecchinswell Road, Well Street 

If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Rachel Clark on 0300 555 1388 or  

highways-transport.north@hants.gov.uk on behalf of Hampshire County Council. 

 
On behalf of 

Head of Law and Governance and Monitoring Officer 
06 October 2016  

 
 

 

 

 

 


